
SCHOOL BOARD OF PINELLAS COUNTY, FLORIDA 
WORKSHOP – June 23, 2009 

 
 
The School Board of Pinellas County, Florida conducted a workshop on 
Tuesday, June 23, 2009, at 9:30 a.m., in the Cabinet Conference Room, 
Administration Building, 301 4th Street S.W., Largo, Florida. 
 
Present:  Mrs. Peggy L. O’Shea, Chairperson; Ms. Janet R. Clark, Vice 
Chairperson; Mrs. Mary L. Tyus Brown, Ms. Nina Hayden, Mrs. Linda S. Lerner 
and Mrs. Robin L. Wikle, Members; Dr. Julie Janssen, Superintendent;  Mrs. 
Catherine Fleeger, Deputy Superintendent and Chief Academic Officer; Mr. Jim 
Madden, Assistant Superintendent for Student Assignment; and, Mr. James A. 
Robinson, General Counsel.  School Board Member Carol J. Cook was not 
present during this workshop. 
 
The following topics were presented and discussed during this workshop 
session: 

 District Reorganization 
 Research & Accountability 
 C & I 
 Community Partnerships 
 Decentralized Decision-Making 

 Insurance – Catastrophic Student & Risk Management 
Casualty Insurance Programs 

 Policy Manual Review – 5000 series 
 Leadership Discussion  

 Master Board Training – Board Members are to send in their 
selections  

 Future Workshop Dates – July 16, August 18 and September 22 
– third Tuesday of subsequent months, as needed 

 
No official actions were taken by the Board at this workshop.  An audio 
recording of this workshop is filed in the Board Office archives.  This workshop 
adjourned at 5:10 p.m. 
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